
Peek at the Week

Thursday 21st December  2023

Dear Santa

This week our class Elves brought in a book from the 
North Pole called ‘Dear Santa’ by Rod Campbell. The 
children really enjoyed guessing which gifts were 
hidden in the story. As part of their independent 
writing this week, the children have tried really hard 
to write their name and to use their phonics to write 
a short list to Santa. 

Reception have all been superstars this term and we 
are so proud of their achievements. Thank you very 
much for our generous Christmas presents and cards 
- we really appreciate it.

We hope you all have a lovely, festive break and we 
would like to wish you a Happy New Year. See you in 
January 2024!!



Please Read Every Night

Please remember to read every night to receive 2 stickers a 
week. One sticker is for reading every day and the second 
sticker is for bringing their book and Reading Record into 
school. Children who read a little bit every day make the 
most progress. 

 Tools Needed

In Reception we like to use real resources as much as 
possible. We would like to build up our resource of real 
tools. This enhances the children’s role playing. The weight 
and size of real tools is also helpful to build hand strength 
for writing. The children are sensible when using real 
resources, which can be a concern for parents. So, if you 
have any old tools such as:

- Real drill (electric wire would be removed)
- Screwdrivers
- Spirit level
- Spanners
- Trowels

We would be very grateful . Our stock has depleted over 
the last few years so it would be lovely to build it up again.

Many thanks.

 



Important Dates

First day back: Tuesday 9th January,  8:30am

Early Bird: Wednesday 24th January, 8.30-9:15am

More details about this Early Bird in January. Please 
keep that date free to join us in class.

Contacts
If you would like to contact any of us by email. We will reply as soon as 

possible within school working hours. 

Mrs Annabel Glover-EYFS lead/Nursery   aglover13@suttonmail.org

Miss Rhian Lilley - Silver Class                    rlilley2@suttonmail.org

Mrs Tammy Rich- Bronze Class                  trich18@suttonmail.org

 

Dip and Do
Do you have a favourite book you read at home? 
Would you like to share it with your class? Please 

bring your chosen book to school and we can 
read it all together. 
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Please share these photographs with your children and 
encourage them to tell you what they have learnt this week.



Please share these photographs with your children and 
encourage them to tell you what they have learnt this week.

Santa’s beard needed a 
trim!


